
Ann Soule
As a member of the Clallam County Marine Resources Committee I have become aware of the
serious issue of imminent conflicts between development and nearshore habitat as sea level rises. I
am submitting this comment as an individual at this time simply to endorse the proposed
strengthening of state policy and subsequent improvements to local policy and enforcement. Thank
you.


